UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISS!Cr 4
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

NOV 14 1978

Mr, G,.F, Helfrich, Director

Dffice of Program Implementation

Bureau of Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U.S. Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

In response to a rrgquest from vour office for additional end-use information
on export license application XSNMO1501, enclosed please find a letter from
the applicant dated August 14, 1979, transmitting a telsx from the customer.

“*ncerely,
Z oore Acting Assistant
Director
Export/Impcrt and International
Safequards
Office of Internationai Programs
Enclosures:
Ltr, dtd. 10/25/79
& telex
(XSNMO1501)

cc w/enclosure:

Mr. Holsey G. Handyside, DOE

Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/
NP /NX

Ms. Sheila Buckley, DOD

Mr. Duane Sewell, DOE

Mr. Kent Knowles, DOC

Mr. Robin DelLaBarre, DOS
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